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Tuolumne Fire District
18690 Main Street
Tuolumne, CA 95379

September Department Report

· September 10th replaced anode rod in water heater.
· September 10th Monthly Board Meeting. Board approved repairs for E-732.
· September 11th On duty crew attended 9/11 Memorial Event at the VFW Memorial.
· September 12th On duty crew attended EMS training at station 81.
· September 16th Started to tear down E-732 for motor replacement and rear end repairs.
· September 17th Attended a Zoom meeting with Streamline our website administrators regarding new DOJ ADA laws that are effective January 1st, 2025. Cost will go up from $63.00 per month to at least $130.00 per month to be compliant with the new laws.
· September 18th received reimbursement of $953.45 for safety fire equipment of headlamps from SDRMA with their Annual Safety Loss Prevention Program.
· September 19th Attended a TC Fire Chiefs meeting in Twain Harte to discussed response plans and boundary drops for Districts. Followed by a regular Fire Chiefs meeting and discussed staffing, resources and current issues.
· September 21st On duty crew attended the 39th Annual Children’s Enrichment Fair at Memorial Park in Tuolumne.
· September 24th The damaged motor was removed from E-732. New axle hubs, bearings and seals were installed.
· September 26th On Duty crew attended EMS training at station 81.
· September 27th On duty was at Summerville High School Homecoming for fireworks standby.
· September 28th Had a ride A long student from the Columbia College Academy as a possible new intern firefighter.
· September 30th Started scheduling for all commercial inspections being performed in October. 


Please contact me with any questions or concerns.
Respectfully, 

Jeff Santi

Fire Chief
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